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Happy Father’s Day to all our dads and  

grandads. We hope you have a lovely day  

on Sunday. The dads that joined their  

children for lunch on Friday enjoyed a 

fishy Friday lunch. Thanks for coming!  

We hope you had a good time.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“At Stokes Wood Primary School the health and safety, 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare  

of all children is of paramount importance.” 

 

 

 

    

                                                    

Future football stars at Seagrave training ground 
8 year 1 and year 2 children were lucky enough to 

play in the dome at the Leicester City training 

ground. They took part in some skills activities and 

then some 5 aside games. They showed some 

promising skills and scored lots of goals. There was 

no doubt they enjoyed it. Aadil, our Leicester City 

coach was very proud of their performance and 

their sporting behaviour. Well done! 

   
  

       

           Dates for Your Diary   

Mon 24th June: 10.45am Nursery Sports 

Day  

Mon 24th June: 2.15pm Nursery Sports 

Day 

Tues 25th June: 9.15am Reception 

Sports Day 

Wed 26th June: 9.15am Y3-6 Sports 

Day  

Wed 26th June: 1.30am Y1-2 Sports 

Day 

Friday 5th July: Family Funday (all 

welcome) 

Wed 10th July: 1.45pm Y6 performance 

Wed 10th July: 3.30pm Meet your 

child’s new teacher 

Wed 10th July: 6.15pm Y6 performance 

Fri 12th July: 9.05am End of Year 

assembly nursery, reception, Y1-2 

Fri 12th July: 2.30pm End of Year 

assembly Y3-6 

 

On Monday and Tuesday this week, we welcomed 

Henry again, the expert at skipping. Every year we 

have great fun, learning new skills. Henry motivates 

us to skip and keep fit all year round.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Assembly Pupils of the week are: 

Mrs Park: James Ha 

Miss Carter: Charlotte Rossell 

Miss Strickland/Mrs Mumford: Wyatt Fitzjohn 

Mrs Westwood/Miss Brooksbank: Bowe Osmond 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Lia Le 

Miss Neale: Edison Jagger 

Mrs Nicolle: Jack Shinto 

Miss Master: Ollie Hall  

Mr Sorby: Ameya Akhil 

Mrs Mc Culloch: Hannah Hassan 

Mrs Edwards: Lisaldee Paranavithana 

Miss Stone: Abel Jobin 

Mrs Rood/Ms Patel: Onisha Teagle  

Mr Smith: Matilda Alcott-Henfrey 

Mr. Bradshaw: Ariella Edwards 

Galaxy: Joshua Harvey 

Superstars: Ewan Walker 

PE awards: Ria Bhakta, James Ha, Miral Varu, Samuella 

Madzivire, Olivier Maciejewski 

6Rs Reflective Rosses this week are: 

Mrs Park: Lina Le 

Miss Carter: Nathan Sam 

Miss Strickland/Mrs Mumford: Violet Mellerick 

Mrs Westwood/Miss Brooksbank: Reegan Bevans 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Kaben Thorne 

Miss Neale: Damajanti Maklova 

Mrs Nicolle: Noah White 

Miss Master: Maja Bronk Wolska 

Mr Sorby: Yusuf Samadi 

Mrs Mc Culloch: Amos Dinto 

Mrs Edwards: Sarah Ghezzali 

Miss Stone: Evan Robinson 

Mrs Rood/Ms Patel: Mason Crofts 

Mr Smith: Nevaeh-Mai Eggleton 

Mr. Bradshaw: Thomas Dunkley 

Good to be Green: 

Mrs Park: Jonathan Sham 

Miss Carter: Edwin Paulson 

Miss Strickland/Mrs Mumford: Frankie Bone 

Mrs Westwood/Miss Brooksbank: Leo Wann 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Gabrielle Madzivire 

Miss Neale: Aaron Vineeth 

Mrs Nicolle: Anais Wells 

Miss Master: Advika Nair 

Mr Sorby: Joseph Dube 

Mrs Mc Culloch: Ziva Smith 

Mrs Edwards: Elwin Jis 

Miss Stone: Noah Storer 

Mrs Rood/Ms Patel: Annabel Vladulescu 

Mr Smith: Lexi Proctor 

Mr. Bradshaw: Daniel Attuf 

Special Guests: Leo Wann, Tiago Barker 

Best sitters: Albion Gusqiki, Stanley Proctor 

Attendance class winners this week: Eagles (Miss Carter’s 

class) Mr Sorby’s class 

ECO AWARD: Galaxy class 

 

 Girls’football finals at Holmes Park 

Our girls’ B team reached the 2nd division 

finals and did really well finishing 7th out of 

11 schools and winning the Spirit of the 

Games trophy.  

Seren won the player of the tournament 

award. Congratulation to you all and to 

your team manager Mrs Freeman.  

Other events this week: 
 

Jeremy Williams, a children’s author spent  

the morning with Year 3 on Tuesday. He  

talked to the children about being an author  

and how he writes his stories. He then  

worked with the children on a writing 

activity.  
 

The Rainbow children visited Ellesmere 

College  

To play on their amazing play equipment.  
 

Healthy Eating Week 

We talked about eating 5 pieces of fruit and  

vegetables everyday to help keep us healthy. 

Please try to eat some fruit of veg every meal 

Time and don’t throw them away! We also  

talked about not wasting food. We should take 

sensible portions to avoid waste.  
 

Mini Olympics at Sir Jonathan North. 

 



 
Harry Potter 

 

Year 6 had an amazing day out at Harry Potter World on Wednesday. It was an early start but well 
worth it. Adults and children were buzzing when they got back to school. They had experienced 

Hogwarts, quidditch, magic and more. Year 6 deserved it after all their hard work this year.     
                  

    

             

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Happy Eid to all our families celebrating on Sunday. EID MUBARAK!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mini Police Litter picking. Mrs Rood’s class were litter picking in the community before 

they got rained off. Hopefully they can go again when it is a bit drier! 

                            

Daily Mile: 

Winners: Miss Master’s class 

Most improved: Mr Sorby’s class 

Year 3: Syzmon 

Year 4: Harry 

Year 5: Casey, Tristan, Erik 

Year 6: Maryan, Coran 

This girl can: Maryan 


